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[bookmark: _GoBack]The crew doing an analysis of a 12” diameter tree fallen over Tree Spring trail. They are checking for the possible binds that are present and the best type of cut to remove the obstacle.
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Apprentice sawyers Cliff Giles and Cleve Sharp begin the cut. This tree was removed.
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This large dead ponderosa fell across Tree Spring trail.
It had many large protruding branches, many of which had 
already been cut before this picture was taken. Jerry and
Jim are pictured here.
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Many of the branches on the fallen ponderosa were so large and hard that a crosscut saw had to be used to remove them. On many fallen trees, a pruning saw is sufficient for this task. Jerry, Bob and Jim shown here.
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The crew after the large fallen ponderosa was removed. (Left to right) Cleve Sharp, Jim Levesque, Bob Lowder and Jerry Pekarek. Not pictured – Cliff Giles.
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This green, many branched fir tree had fallen along the
trail.
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This is another shot of the many branched fallen fir. This time looking down from the top end. Tree was removed.
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[image: ]
Work completed, the trail is clear, time for lunch at the overlook. This spot is at the top end of Tree Spring trail. Jerry enjoys his lunch as Cleve snaps a picture.
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The abundant winter snows and spring rains have produced
an explosion of flowers in the Sandias including these
showy Pasque Flowers.
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